OFFICE OF THE SSP/PHP LAHORE REGION

CORRIGENDUM NOTICE

Reference to our tender notice published on PPRA Website date
20.08.2018.
Following amendments has been made.

01.  The Bidding documents containing terms and conditions, methods
of procurement can obtain immediately available after date of advertisement
form the office of SSP PHP Lahore Region during office hour up to 12.09.2018
12:00 PM.

Note: All other terms and conditions will remain the same.
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Senior Superin\ten ent of Police,

Punjab Highway Patrol
Lahore, Region.ﬂ'




